
Pebble Creek PTO Meeting Agenda 
March 4, 2021 

 
Attendees:  Morgan Moore, Adrienne Shields, Jennifer Nations, Leslie Stewart, 
Katherine Kleeman, Sarah Seidel, Lara Clark, Megan Jonasson, Nichole Rodriguez, 
Staci Cocanougher 
 
Guests: None 
 
PCE Representative: Blaire Grande 
 
      

I.Call to Order 
1. Adrienne Shields called the meeting to order at 12:00pm. 

II.     Welcome Guests 
III.     Approval of Minutes from February 2021 

1.  Morgan Moore motioned to approve the minutes; Leslie Stewart 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed and minutes are approved. 

IV.     Treasurer’s Report – Leslie Stewart 
1. Beginning balance at 2/1/21: $31,693 
2. February Activity: $61 
3. Ending balance at 2/28/21: $31,754 

V.     Principal’s Report – Blaire Grande  
1. No change to CSISD Mask Policy for the duration of the year. 
2. Working on combining two classes for recess play time – superintendent 

required schools to pause on this. 
3. CSISD Summit tonight to work through the strategic plan of the district – 

Zoom link provided for this evening.  Can also just complete the survey if 
you cannot attend the meeting – deadline to complete the survey is March 
12th at midnight. 

4. Really trying to make this semester special for the kids:  found a pocket of 
money in the “Activity” fund – Skydome:  planetarium in the gym (end of 
April) 

5. Field Day is in the works for May. 
6. Also working through 4th grade planning of events – some type of 

“graduation” ceremony 
7. Art show is in April – virtual art show, end of April targeted. 
8. Book Fair – what are parent thoughts on another book fair, since we 

already had one earlier in the year. 
9. Boosterthon – pledges can begin the week after spring break 

1. Teachers like the idea of the event “Dance Fit” being in the 
morning.  All classes will do it at the same time – glow sticks 

10.  THANK YOU for PTO Grants for teachers – teachers are very 
appreciative. 

VI.     New Business 
A. 2021-2022 PTO Board - Positions still available: Carnival Games (1), 
Carnival Food (1), Carnival Silent Auction (1), Carnival Décor/Promotions (1), 
Field Day (1), Fun Run/Field Day (1), Staff Relations (2-3), VIPS (1-2), 
Garden (1), Sponsorships (2), Promotions (1) and Yearbook (2)  

1. Form for parents in the Monday folder will not go home until after 
Boosterthon; in the meantime, anyone who wants a position, reach 
out to Adrienne. 



B. Spring Teacher Grants – Received 7 applications and awarded $1,798.89 
C. PTO Scholarship – Need a committee of volunteers to review applications. 

1. Email Adrienne if you would like to serve on this committee. 
2. Deadline for review is April 1st; additional dates can be provided by 

Adrienne if you email her. 
3. No applications have even been received at this point. 

VIII. Committee Reports and Updates 
A. Fun Run/Food Drive – Nichole Rodriguez  

1. Next food drive:  April 26th – April 30th  
A. This is the big district-wide competition with all the schools. 

2. Fourth grade classes will help make posters / signs to advertise 
3. Mrs. Grande and Nichole to coordinate in collection of money. 
 

B. Promotions – Lara Clark 
• Made $35 from Sharkey’s profit share.  
• Made $264.08 in our profit share at Freddy's last night!  
• Our next profit share will be Thursday, 4/8 at I Heart Mac & Cheese 

(Jones Crossing Location) from 5-10 pm, and they will be donating 
10%.  

• Still waiting to hear from Walk-Ons about a possible profit share with 
them. Lara emailed them to check on the status, and if she doesn't get 
an update in the next week or so, she will move on to another 
restaurant for May. 

C. Book Fair – Kelly Chambers, Erica Hightower and Monica Palma 
1. More information will be passed on as soon as we have it. 

D. Sponsorships – Maegan Jackson and Katherine Kleeman 
• Letters will be going out to businesses that have supported us in the 

past – businesses will be able to put their name/logo on the back of the 
school shirts for the 2021-22 school year for a flat rate of $500. Just 
send an email to Maegan, Katherine or Adrienne if you know a 
business that would like to advertise on the back of our shirt as well as 
being spotlighted on our website and Facebook page. 

E. Yearbook – Ali Massey, Natalie Johnson and Megan Jonasson 
• There is a waiting list for the extra yearbooks that have been 

purchased – if you did not order a yearbook and would like one – 
please contact Ali who can add you to the list. 

 
Adrienne adjourned the meeting at 12:31pm. 

 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
 

Monday, March 15th – Friday, March 19th – Spring Break  
March 22nd – Pebble Creek Dance Fit Boosterthon Starts! 

 Monday, April 26th – April 30th – District Wide Food Drive  
 
 

NEXT MEETING will be on Thursday, April 1st at 12pm (may be postponed) 
*May meeting is when the budget for next year is approved, so please try to 

attend. 
 


